Nursery News



February 2022



Dear Parents/Carers,

Hello everyone. February is already upon us and I cannot believe that by the end of this half term we will be half way through the school year! The children have well and truly settled into the routines of the nursery and we are seeing some excellent progress across all areas of the curriculum.

I have sent out some information regarding the teaching of phonics in Butterfly Class via Tapestry. Please have a read and get back to me if you have any questions.











We have opened up our cloakroom to make access easier for parents, children and staff, first thing in the morning. If you could enter through the front door and encourage your child to find their named peg and to hang up their own coats, it would be greatly appreciated. We are trying to encourage the children to be more independent and take responsibility for their own things. They should then come into the classroom and put their water bottles and lunch boxes on the respective tray and trolley. Children will still be collected from the nursery garden at the end of a session











The children produced some wonderful work following our discussions about Chinese new year. I was very impressed with their Chinese writing and red hats. This year is the year of the Tiger!

The current system of exchanging library books on Mondays and Fridays is not working very well, and we have a large number of books outstanding. As from next week I am going to leave a folder for signing library books in and out next to the bookshelf in the cloakroom. Can you choose a book with your child and sign it out, then sign it back in when you have finished with it? Books can be exchanged on any day.

Have a great week.

The Butterfly Team